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On March 4, 2024, Ho Chi Minh City Infrastructure Investment Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 157/2024/CV-CII as follows:
Ho Chi Minh City Infrastructure Investment Joint Stock Company (Company/CII) would like to inform our shareholders:
1. According to the Land Law 2024 (amended) approved by the National Assembly on January 18, 2024, for enterprises owning residential land and other land, the opportunity for investors to be approved for investment projects in commercial housing construction will be more favorable.
Currently, Nam Bay Bay Investment Joint Stock Company's NBB2 and NBB3 Projects have a portion of residential land and other land, so there are many opportunities to obtain approval for investment policies for commercial housing projects according to the provisions of this Law.
2. The De LaGi project has been approved by the People's Committee of LA GI Town for 1/500 planning according to Decision No. 79/QD-UBND dated February 6, 2024.
Based on the assessment of opportunities and risks when investing in Nam Bay Bay Investment Joint Stock Company (NBB), the Board of Directors approved Resolution No. 76/NQ-HDQT (Term of 2022-2027) dated March 4, 2024. Accordingly, CII is approved to increase its ownership rate at Nam Bay Bay Investment Joint Stock Company to a maximum of 79.8%. Assign the Executive Board to implement the necessary work to achieve the above rate increase.
